
Abstract 

 

Half a decade of diving the Phoenician Wreck off Xlendi - 

artefacts, bits and pieces with a story to tell. 
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2020 was the fifth consecutive year that an international team led by the University of Malta 

dived on the 7th century BC Phoenician Shipwreck off Xlendi Bay in Gozo. It is also the 

third full season of excavation that has been completed - despite the logistical and practical 

difficulties brought about by COVID-19.  

 

This talk covers the latest undertakings of the excavation team, research currently underway 

with colleagues both in Malta and overseas as well as plans for the future of this unique site.   
 


